To: Haley Meczywor
From: Isaiah Moore
Date: August 16, 2022

PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF ADAMS
ADAMS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
THURSDAY, AUGUST 18, 2022 6:00 P.M.

The Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing pursuant to M.G.L., ¢.131, §40, the
Wetlands Protection Act on Thursday, August 18th, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. in the Mahogany Room,
1%t Floor Town Hall, 8 Park Street to act on the following:

CALL TO ORDER:
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The Board members need to approve the minutes of June 9, 2022.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION: Filed by Heather Linscott on behalf of
Thunderbolts Ski Runners, is requesting determination of whether the work
depicted on the plan(s) referenced is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act. The
proposed project involves improving various trails throughout the Greylock Glen to
make them more resistant to stormwater flooding

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION: Filed by Trinity Engineering and Technical
Services, LL.C, on behalf of Carrie Burnett (315 East Road), is requesting
determination of whether the work depicted on the plan(s) referenced is subject to
the Wetlands Protection Act. The proposed project involves replacement of a title 5
system.

NEW BUSINESS:

¢ Reorganization of the board
o Classes offered by MACC coming up

OLD BUSINESS:

REVIEW MAIL:

¢ Forrest cutting plans

ADJOURN:

James Fassell
Ve releivan rana



ADAMS CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING
TOWN HALL FIRST FLOOR MAHOGANY ROOM
THURSDAY, AUGUST 18, 2022
6:00 P.M.

CALL TO ORDER:

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The Board members need to approve the minutes of June 9th, 2022.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION: Filed by Heather Linscott on behalf of
Thunderbolts Ski Runners, is requesting determination of whether the work depicted on
the plan(s) referenced is subject to the Wetlands Protection Act. The proposed project
involves improving various trails throughout the Greylock Glen to make them more
resistant to stormwater flooding

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION: Filed by Trinity Engineering and Technical
Services, LL.C, on behalf of Carrie Burnett (315 East Road), is requesting determination of
whether the work depicted on the plan(s) referenced is subject to the Wetlands Protection
Act. The proposed project involves replacement of a title 5 system.

NEW BUSINESS:

e Reorganization of the board
e Classes offered by MACC coming up

OLD BUSINESS:

REVIEW MAIL.:
e Forrest cutting plans

ADJOURN:



